
Dear Northern Beaches Council

Please find attached our letter of objection to DA 2020/1287, 58 Forest 
Way, Frenchs Forest.

Please confirm that you receive this letter

Yours sincerely

Laurence & Marjorie Perrins

Sent: 7/11/2020 4:25:25 PM
Subject: Letter of objection DA 2020/1287 58 Forest Way Frenchs Forest
Attachments: DA Objection .docx; 



Mr & Mrs L & M Perrins 

Villa 12 

123 Willandra Road 

Cromer 

NSW 2099 

 

5 November 2020 

Northern Beaches Council 

725 Pittwater Road 

Dee Why  

NSW 2099 

 

 

Northern Beaches Council 

council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au  

 

 

Dear Council, 

 

DA 2020/1287 

58 Forest Way Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 

 

We would like to object to DA 2020/1287. Our main objections are: 

 the bulk and height of the development – it doesn’t look very attractive from the street  

 loss of all the beautiful native trees along the front of the property  

 lack of parking – we visit family in the area and find it difficult to get parking in Adams Street. This 

development will just make the problem worse. We are 86 and 90 years old and sometimes have 

to park a long distance away. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Laurence & Marjorie Perrins 
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